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Mopars of Brevard, Inc.

Super Bee Lines ~ January 2023

Monthly MOB Events

Monthly MOB meeting – 2nd

Wednesday of every month.
New Venue – see PREZ SEZ

Dinner Cruise – 4th Thursday of
every month. Place and time will be
decided at monthly meeting.

Morning MOB Ladies (and Gents),

The Super Swap is soon
approaching and one of our raffle
items will be a "Ladies basket."
Asking at this time for a contribution
from you for this basket. Any items
of interest to a lady is welcomed. (ex.
lotions, perfumes, candles, gift
certificates welcome (Kohl's,
JCPenney, Restaurants, Starbucks,
etc.) PLEASE, NO DOLLAR STORE
ITEMS!
Let's make this a basket every lady
would be truly happy with.

Christmas is soon approaching and
there are still bargains to be had.
Happy Shopping and "Thank You "
for your contribution.

Contributions will be taken at the next
MOB meeting and also at the
February meeting.

Thank you again,

Penny Anderson
PAnder2211@aol.com
321-727-1039

P>S> Any questions, just give me a
call

Super Swap XXIII
By Penny Anderson

It’s time once again to get
ready for our Swap scheduled
for Feb. 24th & 25th. Our Bake
Sale is always a “winner” so
please help keep the tradition
going by contributing. As
always, place an ample supply
of baked goods in a sandwich
baggie. If nuts are within,
please mark the baggie as
such. All goods 50 cents
each. (Need not mark.) Bake
sale will be on Friday the 24th

& Saturday 25th. Any
questions call Judy Moody at
724-766-8016 or e-mail to
mowedge@zoominternet.net

Raffle items are another
aspect of the swap. A Ladies
basket will be made by Rachel
and she needs your
contribution. Any item desired
by a lady is welcomed. NO
DOLLAR STORE ITEMS
PLEASE! Any questions call
Rachel at 321-258-0117 or e-
mail to
1mobracerr@gmail.com

Membership Renewals &
Event T-shirts
By Penny Anderson

Membership renewals and event
t-shirts ordered maybe paid at
this time and at our February
meeting. Remember, if your
renewal is NOT paid by the end
of the swap, you will NOT be
receiving a March newsletter.
Also, if your event t-shirt/s
ordered are not paid PRIOR to
the Swap, they will be available
for public purchase. Any
questions, you can call me at
321-727-1039 or e-mail to
Pander2211@aol.com

President Bob Anderson (321) 258-7935 Board of Directors Milo Wilson (301) 758-9752
Vice President Tyler Alexander(321) 368-1999 Board of Directors Frank Parravani (321) 541-6678
Secretary Jon Warner (321) 635-8581 Board of Directors Ray Moyer (321) 266 5026
Treasurer Penny Anderson (321)727-1039 Newsletter Editor Tony & Kim Orbeck (321)626-3535
Mbership Dir EMAIL tonyorbeck@cfl.rr.com

MOB website: http://www.MoparsOfBrevard.com Mail address: PO Box 410003, Melbourne, FL 32941-0003
Webmaster: Andy Caldwell

Sunshine Girl Cheryl Parravani 321-541-6678 Historian Volunteer Needed (xxx) xxx-xxxx
Public Relations Open Sgt.-At-Arm Open
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Michelle Fitzgerald Jan 9 Bob & Judy Moody Jan 16
Jen Anderson Jan 11 Frank & Cheryl Parravani Jan 18
Frank Parravani Jan 14

If you have an article or event you would like to appear in the newsletter we request that you have it to us no later
than the 26th of the month. This gives us time to rearrange the newsletter so we can get it out before the first of the
month.

Prez Sez: By Robert Anderson

Welcome to the New Year (2023). 2022 was a good year for the MOB and I am looking forward to another
one, especially Super Swap XXIII. It is scheduled for 24-25 February 2023. Penny has been working with
pre-registrations and already has many entrants. This year could be one or our best years, if we have
good weather.

During the Christmas Party club meeting, we voted on changing the club meeting venue to Slices Pizza.
The date will be the second Wednesday of the month (this month will be 11 January 2023, we will meet at
6:00 PM for dinner and a social hour, with the business meeting beginning at 7:00 PM.) All MOBsters are
encouraged to attend the January meeting, we will be discussing Swap Meet Plans.

Slices Pizza is located at:

3760 West Eau Gallie Boulevard
(One mile west of Wickham)
Melbourne, FL 32934
321 425 6101

We will have a January vote for new Club Officers. I have nominees for President, Vice President, and
Treasurer. The club will continue to accept more nominees up to the time of the vote. The new officers
will assume their offices at the end of the Super Swap on 25 February 2023.

My 1968 Plymouth is officially broken. Ben Donhoff built my engine many years ago and up until now it
has had a powerful, bullet proof Mill. But, I became bored with it and decided to install a few upgrades in
order to continue to win at the drag strip. I had a long talk with my new engine builder (Ben Donhoff is now
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retired) and we decided that aluminum heads and a beefier cam would be the best approach to “Tim the
Tool Man Power”. We decided that we would make these upgrades in 2 steps. Step 1 would be the
heads and other associated parts. Step 2 would be the addition of the beefy cam.

Step 1 was easy enough. We installed the BIG EASY Head kit from INDY, along with the heavy duty
aluminum roller rockers and high rise single plane INDY MAX WEDGE intake manifold. UH OH ! ! ! That
build is so tall on the engine that the stock RR hood won’t shut. So it was off to AAR Fiberglass for a six
pack fiberglass hood. ANYHOW ! ! ! It ran great for about 5 miles then stumbled and died. The cam had
self-destructed. That stock cam wasn’t hard enough to push those heavy duty INDY valve springs.

So now we are busy with Step 2. We completely dissembled the engine, cleaned everything and put it
back together with many new parts. It should be running by the time of the January MOB business
meeting.

My lesson had been learned. Do lots of homework before turning any wrenches.

I hope to see everyone at the next club business meeting.

President Bob
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From Penny Anderson
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Christmas Party, Courtesy of Jennifer Anderson
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From Mike Kelly’s Cruise News

Detail Garage Melbourne. Rides and Coffee
1877 W. New Haven Ave. Last Sunday every month
8-10 am. Free coffee, donuts, give aways, and raffles
For more information call 321-253-2622 or Facebook

Sandy’s Grill 151 Sebastian Blvd Sebastian, FL
Cruise in last Tuesday of every month. 5pm – close
For more information call 321-368-0028

Burger Inn 1819 Harbor City Blvd Melbourne, FL
Cruise in first Thursday of every month 4-8pm
10% discount for anyone that drives their classic
For more information call 321-254-2211

Hooters Palm Bay 695 Palm Bay Rd 1st Tuesday of every month
Starts at 6pm
More information call Rob at 321-848-3086
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Our Sponsors
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Our Sponsors


